ROAD TO 2013: FULLY BOOKED SEASON IN VAL DI FIEMME

According to the 2011-2012 FIS calendar, Val di Fiemme is about to host several sport events between January and March next year, that will make ski lovers happier than ever.
The Tour de Ski final stage will get back …on track next January 7th and 8th, along the steep Final Climb track, where Dario Cologna and Justyna Kowalczyk were crowned winners last January. The renewed cross country stadium in Lago di Tesero will host Men’s 20k and Women’s 10k CT on Saturday, while on Sunday it will be Alpe Cermis’ turn with male and female 9k FT Final Climb. 
On the following week-end the FIS Female Ski Jumping World Cup will be flying high in Val di Fiemme, and the alpine valley is proud to be involved in the first-ever FIS women’s ski jumping World Cup circuit. The HS106 hill and the revamped Ski Jumping stadium in Predazzo will be officially presented to the world.

During the first weekend of February, the Nordic Combined specialists and World Cup ski jumpers will be once again invading Val di Fiemme and its venues.
After four weeks only, the Continental Cup will be landing in Val di Fiemme too, with NC races on March 2-3, and Men SJ competitions on March 3-4. 

In view of the FIS Nordic World Ski Championships 2013, the first part of 2012 is going to be a 2-month long test event for the Fiemme 2013 OC, but also for the group of volunteers supporting the organisers in the many areas of responsibility and working to help organise all the activities. 
Besides the up-mentioned events, next January Val di Fiemme will be also staging the Marcialonga long distance ski race (Jan 29th) and the Topolino XC Skiing Trophy for young skiers a week before. Furthermore, the FIS Summer Grand Prix Nordic Combined series will get back to Val di Fiemme in 2012 (Aug 29th). Val di Fiemme already hosted this FIS circuit in the past and the last successful time was in 2009.
In addition to the 2013 FIS Nordic World Ski Championships, other world events have been already scheduled for the years to come in Val di Fiemme, namely the 2014 FIS Nordic Junior and Under 23 World Ski Championships, the 2015 FIS Roller Skiing World Championships, and the FIS Tour de Ski final stage until 2017.
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